Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
EARLY LEARNING COALITION OF DUVAL
RFP-IT SERVICES - DEC 2022 Final Public Service

The Early Learning Coalition of Duval, Inc. (the “Coalition”), a Florida not-for-profit organization dedicated to quality early care and education in Duval County - Florida, is seeking Information Technology Services, and support. In order to select a contractor (hereinafter referred to as the Proposer) to deliver these services, the Coalition requests a proposal for services.
Upon receipt of all the proposals, the Coalition will review and make a decision based on experience with copier leasing, maintenance, and support, cost, and other factors which would be appropriate for a review of proposal. The selected vendor will be required to enter into an agreement with the Coalition for the services listed below, and to ensure adherence to all applicable federal and / or state laws.
Any Contractor interested in providing commodities and/or services requested in the RFP must respond to this RFP. Certified Minority Business Enterprises are encouraged to participate in any solicitation conferences that are scheduled.
The complete bid can be found on our website https://www.elcduval.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/RFP-IT-SERVICES-DEC-2022-Final.pdf
All questions must be sent via email to Jim Ungaro at jungaro@elcduval.org. Please identify “RFP-ELCD-IT-2223” within the subject line.
Proposals Due: Thursday, Feb. 16, 2023 by 5:00 p.m.
